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Ann Rooth

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:
Attachments:

White, Tina (MTO) <Tina.White@ontario.ca>

Wednesday, May 10,20L7 9:l-3 AM
Judy Currins
Pipe, Erin (MTO)

extension to noise bylaw exemption - Cameron Lake replacement, Hwy 35

2015-08-l-4 Ltr fr Kawartha Lakes re Noise Exemption.pdf

Ms Currins
The ministry's contract for the replacement of the Highway 35 structure at Cameron Lake is ongoing. The noise bylaw
exemption received last year had an ending date of November 30,20L6.
The ministry is requesting an extension of this exemption until September I,2OL7. This will allow the acceleration of the
construction and less overall disruption to the travelling public.

I have attached the original correspondence. An email response is sufficient for our needs unless the City of Kawartha
lakes requires a formal request.
lf you have any questions, please let me know. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Tina White
Se n ior P roject M d nage r.

M i n istry of Tra nspo rtation
Edstern Region
7355 John Counter Blvd, Postol Bag 4000
Kingston, ON K7L 5A3
673-545-4877 toll free : 7-800-267-0295
E mo ¡ I : ti na.w hite @ o nta rio.co
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The Corporation of the
City of Kawartha Lakes

P. O. Box 9000, 26 Francis St.,
LINDSAY, ON KgV 5R8

Tel. (705) 324-9411 Ext 1295, 1-888-822-2225
Fax: (705) 324-8110

Judy Currins, City Clerk

August 14,2015 RECEIVED JUL 2 Û 1015

Mclntosh Perry Consulting Engineers
1-1329 Gardiners Road
Kingston, Ontario K7P 0L8

Attention: Jeff King, Environmental Planner

Dear Mr. King

RE: Request for an Exemption frorn the City's Noise By-law

Your correspondence regarding the above referenced matter was on the August 11th

Council agenda for consideration. The following resolution was adopted at that meeting:

RESOLVED THAT the correspondence from Jeff King, Environmental
Planner, of Mclntosh Perry Consulting Engineers, regarding a request for an
exemption from the City's Noise By-law, be received; and
THAT the construction activities for the replacement of the Cameron Lake
Bridge on Highway 35 be exempt from the City's Noise By-law 2005-025, as
amended, from March 1, 2016 to November 30, 2016.

cR20l5-848

Please contact myself {705-324-9411 , ert, 1295) if you have any questions with respect
to this matter.

Yours very truly,

t^-^"--
J Currins, cMo,
City Glerk,
City of Kawartha Lakes


